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Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

Ultra to develop new US battlespace IT systems

Ultra Electronics announces that its APC business (Advanced Programming Concepts Inc.) based in Austin, Texas, USA has been selected for work worth up to $36 million (£25.5m) for the development of two battlespace IT systems for the US armed forces.  APC has been selected to develop both a new product, the Multi-TADIL Processor (MTP) and to accelerate development of its existing Air Defense Systems Integrator (ADSI)(.

The contract for the development of the MTP is worth $4.1m (£2.9m), which brings the value to date of MTP contracts to $9m (£6.4m).  The MTP, which will manage and control the Tactical Digital Information Links (TADIL) for the US Navy’s existing Command & Control Processor, is expected to be installed on all US Navy major combatant ships.  Over the life of the development programme through to 2007, it is anticipated that development funding will total $30m (£21.1m).

In parallel with the development of MTP, APC continues to develop and update its ADSI product, a real-time tactical command and control system.  APC has won a further contract worth $6m (£4.3m) to develop major enhancements to its ADSI product over the next 12 months.  

In recent months, the pace of development of ADSI has increased, reflecting the increased emphasis in the USA on acquiring systems which improve the speed and flow of tactical data around the battlespace.  Over 230 ADSI systems are already installed worldwide.

Julian Blogh, Chief Executive of Ultra Electronics commented:

“I am delighted that Ultra’s investment in battlespace IT systems has been further rewarded by these two major contracts.  We are continuing to invest in this sector where, I believe, there are a number of important opportunities.  With 20% of Ultra’s sales being in the US defence market, the Group should benefit from the rapid growth of the US Defence budget.

“These contracts are in addition to contracts and selections worth potentially over £100 million since the beginning of the year.”
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